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Lawrence F. Flick, MiD~ 

lily dear Doctor: 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. Knopf 

New York City, 
March 18, 1904. 

I received your favor of yesterday and thank you for your cordial 
invitation. If nothing unforseen prevents me I shall certainly avail m;rself 
of the pleasure of meeting you, Dr. Mara.gliano and other distinguished men 
interested in Tuberculosis at the luncheon on Monda.y, :March 28th. 

Very sincerely yours, 

S. A. Knopf. 
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